
Dear Partner, dear colleagues, 

Greetings from the School of Political Science "Cesare Alfieri"! 

We are writing you to present a very important possibility for scientific mobility of lecturers 
to the University of Florence. The School of Political Science “Cesare Alfieri” is organizing 
the fourth edition of the Erasmus International Week for Teaching Staff, which will be 
held from 27th to 31st of March 2023. 

Academic staff from Erasmus partner universities will have the opportunity to give 
lectures to the students of the University of Florence and to participate to seminar, 
workshops and to the roundtable under the title "Security/insecurities. Society, 
economy, institutions". 

This represents a great opportunity to improve and widen the international cooperation 
between the School of Political Science and our international partners, as well as to create 
new collaborations in the field of research and to offer to our students new  international 
learning opportunities. 

Academics from foreign universities are welcome to propose lectures, mostly targeted at 
students from our Bachelor's and Master’s degree programmes. The teaching language 
is either English or Italian. 

There are no participation fees. Participants shall use the Erasmus+ Staff Mobility 
programme of their own universities to cover their travelling and accommodation 
expenses. We invite candidates to check the availability of such fundings with their home 
institution. 

Only Faculties from universities that have a bilateral agreement with the School of 
Political Science will be allowed to attend the event. Therefore, please check with 
your home institution for the presence of the above agreement. 

In order to apply for the International Week, please fill this online form   

https://forms.gle/ZWDKRr3eXWPQTwou5  

and send your CV to the following email address:  relint@scpol.unifi.it, by 8 
February 2023. 

Please note that you are required to indicate the course(s) – among those listed in the 
application form – that best match(es) your interests and lecture(s). 

Feel free to share this call with anyone who might be interested in applying for it among 
your faculty and network. 

For any other information you might need, please do not hesitate to contact us 
at relint@scpol.unifi.it 

We look forward to welcoming you to the University of Florence and our wonderful city! 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Best regards, 
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International Relations Office 

Servizio Relazioni Internazionali/International Relations Office 
Scuola di Scienze Politiche “Cesare Alfieri”/School of Political Science 

"Cesare Alfieri" (I FIRENZE01) 

Università degli Studi di Firenze/University of Florence 

Via delle Pandette, 32 

50127 - Firenze - Italy 

Ricevimento: LUN, GIO (11.00-13.00); MAR (11.00-13.00 e 15.00-16.30) 

Office Hours: MON, THU (11.00 - 13.00); TUE (11.00 - 13.00 and 15.00 - 16.30) 

Edificio D1, 3° Piano/Building D1, 3rd Floor 

Stanza/Room 3.05 

Tel: +39 055 2759084 

E-mail:  relint@scpol.unifi.it  
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